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New Pendleton Branch
We’re excited to announce that our new Pendleton 
Branch will be coming in 2023! 
It will be located on Clemson Boulevard, in front of La France Industries, right across 
from the Smokin’ Pig. We look forward to expanding our reach and beginning to 
serve the La France, Pendleton, Clemson, Pickens & Oconee areas. Mark Your Calendar for the 

57th Annual Meeting 
Join us for the 57th Annual Meeting of Upstate 

Federal Credit Union on Saturday, April 29, 
2023 at Tucker’s Restaurant, 3501 Clemson 

Boulevard, Anderson, SC at 12:00 noon.

Tickets will be available at each of our branch 
locations. Lunch will be served. 

Please bring canned good or dry food items if you 
would like to donate to our local food pantries. 
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RENDERING
CONCEPTUAL RENDERING1

N.T.S.

CONCEPTUAL

The beginning of a new year is the perfect time to thank you for being a loyal member of Upstate Federal Credit 
Union. Our commitment to you is to always focus on providing the best products and service. We look forward to 
a new and exciting year in 2023, as we continue to focus on serving you. Thank you for trusting us throughout the 
years. Whatever your financial need, our door is always open. Thank you for being a part of the Upstate family!
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Thank You Henry Reynolds!
A BIG Upstate FCU THANK YOU goes out to Henry Reynolds who has 
faithfully served on our Board of Directors for many, many years. 

Henry recently made the tough decision that it is time for him to retire from the Board, and 

resigned his position. He has watched and participated as this Credit Union grew from 1 branch 

with a few million dollars in assets to 6 branches with over $117M in assets! Henry has always 

had a heart for the members, serving in his position with your best interests in mind. 

Henry—there are no words to adequately thank you for the incredible service you have given to 

us over the years. You have made a significant impact, and you will be missed tremendously!

Greg Silver has served on the Board of Directors for several years. He has also served on 

our Supervisory Committee. Greg is a Computer Information Systems Professor at Anderson 

University. He and his wife Beth live in Anderson. 

Darrell Chapman has served on the Board of Directors for many years. He has also 

served on our Supervisory Committee. Darrell is the Plant Manager at Champion Tooling in 

Anderson. Darrell always has each member’s best interest in mind. Darrell and his wife Angie live 

in Belton.

Harold Bates has served on the Board of Directors for many years. He has also served 

on our Supervisory Committee. Harold worked in the Insurance Industry for many years prior to 

retiring. Harold and his family live in Anderson.

Anne Branyon currently serves on our Supervisory Committee. The Nominating Committee 

has nominated Anne to fill Henry Reynold’s recently vacated position on the Board, and to serve 

for the remainder of his current term. Anne retired last year from School District #2 as the Payroll 

and Insurance Administrator. She and her husband David live in Honea Path.

Get Your Tax Refunds Fast, Safe and Secure
It’s that time again! You can have your tax refunds deposited directly to your Upstate Federal 

Credit Union account. You will need your routing number (253278197) and your account number. 

If you do not know your account number, it can be found within the mobile app or we can provide 

that to you on your next visit to any of our branch offices. With direct deposit your refund will 

arrive fast, safe and secure

Monday, January 16th
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Monday, February 20th
President’s Day

Nominations for the 
Board of Directors

eStatements 
Notice
Effective March 1, 2023, we 
will begin charging a fee for 
Paper Statements. 
The fee will be $2.00 for each paper 
statement you receive. In order to 
avoid this fee, please sign up for 
eStatements prior to March. If you 
need assistance with enrolling in 
eStatements, please give us a call at 
(888) 578-6943 or stop by any branch 
location for assistance. 

IMPORTANT 
Fee Changes
Effective March 1, 2023
Outgoing Wire (Domestic): $25.00

Outgoing Wire (Foreign): $45.00

Money Order: $2.00

Paper Statement Fee: $2.00 (per 
mailed statement)


